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9th May 2017  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As the Summer Term is now upon us, we would like to start allowing the year 3 children into 

the main playground at lunchtimes. As you are aware, we have a lovely variety of proper 

playground equipment including swings and a slide. The children always enjoy using this 

equipment but in order to do so we request signed permission from home.  

Please complete the form below and complete at your earliest convenience. 

 

Best Wishes,  

 

Sara  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Child’s Name………………………………………………….. 

 

Class……………………………………………………………. 

 

Date of Birth…………………………………………………… 

 

I give/ do not give permission for my child to use the playground equipment at 

Thames View Junior School.  

 

Signed……………………… Print Name……………………………. Date………………….. 


